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September 28, 2020 
Mr. John Lindert, PGA 
Secretary 
PGA of America 
100 Ave of the Champions 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33418 
 
Dear John, 
 
The South Central Section, Derrick Vest, Jerod Lundy and I are honored 
to provide a letter of support for Don Rea  for the office of Secretary of 
the PGA of America. 
 
Don’s experience and passion to help his fellow PGA members and his 
knowledge of PGA business are key factors that helped convince us to 
support his efforts. The quality of all the candidates made this a difficult 
decision and we wish them all the best of luck. 
 
We look forward to the upcoming National Meeting and final results of the 
election. 
 
Thank you for your time and receiving this letter of support from the South 
Central Section for Don Rea. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Troy Hendricks, PGA  Derrick Vest, PGA  Jarod Lundy, PGA 
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